
TfL Ref: 0599-1920 
 
Thank you for your request received by Transport for London (TfL) on 25 May 2019 
asking for information about a traffic management order relating to Lambeth Road 
between Pratt Walk and Lambeth Palace Road. 
 
Your request has been considered in accordance with the requirements of the 
Freedom of Information (FOI) Act and our information access policy.   
 
Unfortunately we do not hold the information you have requested as TfL is only 
responsible for Lambeth Road between Lambeth Palace Road and Lambeth High 
Street, we have no parking on this length only double red lines for ‘No stopping at 
any time’. Further up Lambeth Road would be controlled by the London Borough of 
Lambeth.  Please see the screen shot below to show Transport for London controls 
on Lambeth Road. 
 

 
 
 
 
Please see the attached information sheet for details of your right to appeal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sara Thomas 
FOI Case Management Team 
General Counsel 
Transport for London 
 


